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ADVISORY

The High Commission has been receiving reports that fake websites such
as http://www.indiavisa.co.in and perhaps others are being promoted by

unauthorised persons.

Applicants for visas for India are cautioned not to use any website other
than that of the High Commission of India, Nairobi (www. hcinairobi.co.ke) for

applying for visas.

All applicants for visas, passports and other consular services are
reminded that fees are accepted for payment only at the Bank of India (Main
Branch at Kenyatta Avenue, the Westlands Branch and the Industrial Area
Branch) and at the Nairobi Main Branch of the Bank of Baroda (Kenya) Ltd.,

29, Koinange Street. No fee should be paid to any other account. Applicants are
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cautioned not to remit fees to unauthorized wehsites.



